MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
SCHOOL RESOURCE OFFICER (SPD-SRO) PAYMENT

THIS AGREEMENT made and entered into this 16th day of April, 2024 and between
Allen County Board of Education and the Scottsville Police Department for the
2024-2025 school year.

The Board of Education and Scottsville Police Department agree to the following
breakdown of payment for a Full Duty Officer and/or a Retired Officer who serves as an
SRO for the schools.

Full Duty Officer and Retired Officer Returning to Work
Allen County Board of Education agrees to pay $35,000 per officer for the 2024-2025

school year.

Date: Date:

Allen County Schools Scottsville Police Department
Superintendent Chief of Police



